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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Sheriff’s Deputies invite you to “Coffee with a Cop”  

May 28, 2015— As part of a national event sponsored by Starbucks, the Washington 
County Sheriff’s Office is participating in two opportunities to have “Coffee with a Cop.” 

Sheriff’s Deputies will be at a Bethany and a Cornelius city 
Starbucks providing coffee and conversation to everyone 

that stops by.  

The events are tomorrow morning, May 29, from 9:00 a.m. 
through 11:00 a.m.  A flyer for each event is attached.   

The Sheriff’s Office looks forward to seeing you at one of 

these locations. 

Media is welcome to attend these events. 



 

May 29th 
9am - 11 am 

  

Cornelius 
Starbucks 

1882 Baseline St 
  

JOIN NEIGHBORS AND SHERIFF’S DEPUTIES 

FOR COFFEE AND CONVERSATION. 
 

No agenda or speeches, just a chance to ask questions and get to 

know the deputies in your neighborhood! 

Cornelius Police 
Department 



 

 

May 29th 
9am – 11am 

 

 

 

 

Bethany Village 

Starbucks 
 

4708 NW  

Bethany Blvd. 

JOIN NEIGHBORS AND SHERIFF’S DEPUTIES 

FOR COFFEE AND CONVERSATION! 
No agenda or speeches, just a chance to ask questions and get to 

know the deputies in your neighborhood! 

  




